
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 
(BUSHBURY ROAD) 

PROPOSED TRAFFIC CALMING MEASURES 
 
 

 
Statement of Reason: 
 
Traffic calming is proposed in order to help reduce the speed of all types of 
vehicles travelling along Bushbury Road and to facilitate safer crossing points 
for more vulnerable road users. 
 


